
JoJo Pewsawang 
Project Planner 
Office of Zoning Administration 
200 N. Spring St., Room 763 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
  
 
Re:  ZA 2014-1003-CUW 
 
Dear Mr. Pewsawang: 
 
The Neighborhood Council of Westchester/Playa Board of Directors is writing to convey the 
support of the council and the Westchester/Playa stakeholders for the application of AT&T for 
the project located at 8601 Lincoln Boulevard, Project ZA 2014-1003-CUW, which involves the 
installation of cell towers which will be concealed within a dome and behind a parapet of an 
existing building. The project will add needed cell coverage for the area.     

Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Cyndi Hench 
President 
 


